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    MAKE PLANS FOR NEXT YEAR!! 

                 

  

    

     
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   

  

The 

On behalf of Florence, South Carolina and the Florence Center, 

we welcome you to our wonderful community overflowing with 

beauty, charm, and the finest southern hospitality.  Our 

seasoned professionals take tremendous pride in making sure 

every event exceeds service and quality expectations.  We 

look forward to introducing all NHPA competitors and families 

to our beautiful city, exciting attractions, and world-class 

venue. Thank you for considering Florence for your tournament 

destinations. - Kendall Wall, General Manager of the Florence 

Civic Center 

THE DAILY SHOE 

PUT TO REST! 

This is the final issue of the 2017 

edition of the onsite NHPA World 

Horseshoe Tournament newsletter, 

The DAILY SHOE. 

It has been my utmost pleasure 

reporting and writing this 

publication for you, the World 

Tournament participants, during my 

time as 2nd Vice President. 

Hopefully, you have enjoyed 

reading it as much as I’ve enjoyed 

bringing it to you! 

My time in office comes to an end 

December 31, 2017, but my time at 

World Tournaments will continue 

and I look forward to seeing all of 

you next year! 

 

 



 

 

   
 

   

BANQUET FUN!! 
Many valuable items were auctioned at the end 

of the 2017 Hall of Fame banquet as a fund 

raiser for the NHPF.

 

 

  
 

 

2017 “Red Shirt Club” 

Jerry Smith, ID; Jerry LaBrosse, MN; Brian Fisher, OH; 

and Ray Beyke, OH. 
 

 

Dave Nelson from the Southern California 

Charter created this beautifully designed and 

crafted collage, containing an engraved 

horseshoe, world pin and World Champion ring. 

This item will make its home in Norway with its 

proud purchaser, Inge Byrkjeland. 

South Africa’s Charisma had the honor of 

drawing for the 50/50 table drawing. 

If you weren’t at this year’s Hall of Fame 

banquet, you missed a good time! Make plans 

to attend NEXT YEAR to help honor the greats of 

horseshoe pitching – past and present! 

 

 

 

Arie Schaly of 

Victoria, 

Ontario, CA, 

not only 

served as 

auctioneer, he 

also carved 

the bear 

(which brought 

$225 to the 

Foundation) 

AND provided 

a bit of 

entertainment! 


